
Delegate Report 

January 5, 2022 – RSC 

Greetings CCR Family, 

Giving thanks to all the groups that kept the rooms open over the holidays for all of those in need of a 
meeting. All groups, Thursday - Sunday were all open for Christmas. Same for the New Year with one 
exception.  

Narateen 

The Southern California Region has been registered in the State of California for Narateen. The region is 
in the process of launching Narateen, and has made good progress. SoCal would like to form 
partnerships with other California regions interested in participating. If you are an interested member 
and would like to be invited to their regional meetings, please contact:  
Ken socalnarateen@nar-anon.org 
 

Step 1 

Wanting to go through the steps in the Nar-anon 36 from the beginning or do a refresh? Sunday Step 
Study group will meet at 1pm, January 2, 2022 to start on Step 1.   Website: bit.ly/NFGSunday 

Fellowship Review 

The NFG World Service Literature Committee is requesting Fellowship Review for Recovery Literature: 

• Tradition 4 of the Nar-Anon 36. The deadline to be submitted is February 15, 2022.  
• Part 1 of the new Fourth Step Workbook for fellowship review and input. The process for this 

item differs from previous fellowship review materials due to the nature of the document. There 
is a workshop in planning for February in hopes of discussing the feedback. The deadline to be 
submitted is February 15, 2022.  

If you would like to review as a group, an individual or for access to literature please contact: 
delegate@naranoncentralca.org 

Serenity Connection 

 The December 2021 edition of the Nar-Anon World Service Newsletter, The Serenity Connection, is now 
available at the link below.  These readings can be used as CAL in a meeting.                                                                                                       
Serenity Connection - Volume 37, Issue 4, December 2021 

 

Grateful to be in service with CCR, 

JT 
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